
OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 
SCHOOL GAMES FEDERATION OF INDIA 

Directorate of secondary Education Campus 
18, Park Road, Lucknow, U.P. 226001 

File no.  1148 /SGFI/24-25                             Date:  14.10.2024 
 
 
To, 

All Affiliated Units, 
School Games Federation of India  

 
Subject: Cancellation of Cricket U14 Boys Championship 2024 in Patna, Bihar 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I am writing to inform you about an important update regarding the Cricket U14 Boys 
Championship 2024. The event organizers in Patna, Bihar, have notified us by letter no 3544 
of a change in the championship status. The championship was initially scheduled to take place 
from November 19th to 24th, 2024, in Patna, Bihar. However, due to unforeseen circumstances, 
the organizers have decided to cancel the event entirely. 
 
As a result, please note that any previous communications or invitations regarding this 
championship should be considered null and void. 
 
We understand that this cancellation may cause inconvenience to the teams and individuals 
who were planning to participate. We sincerely apologize for any difficulties this may create 
and appreciate your understanding in this matter. This information is being provided to you for 
your records and to allow for any necessary actions on your part, such as cancelling travel 
arrangements or notifying team members. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding this cancellation, please don't hesitate to 
contact us. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Parth Suresh Doshi 
CEO 
School Games Federation of India 

CC: 

1. President, School Games Federa6on of India 
2. All Members, Execu6ve CommiBee, School Games Federa6on of India 

 

CEO 
School Games Federation of India 


